
I have served time in the military, used and trained with firearms all my life, as far as I, and the Constitution are concerned, the State 
Police have neither the expertise, nor the authority to deem whether private citizens are "qualified" to own something which is an 
inalienable right. Our rights are not granted by a Government authority, and as such, no government authority has the power to 
infringe upon said rights.


